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Docket No. 50-346

Centerior Energy Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Robert Ginn

Chairman of the Board
6200 Oaktree Boulevard
Independence, OH 44131

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated September 23, 1988, in response to our
August 12, 1988 letter which concerned allegations pertaining to the fitness
for duty of an employee at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station authorized by
NRC Operating License No. NPF-3. On January 6, 1989, we issued a letter
addressing this matter and enclosed a redacted copy of your September 23, 1988
response. We subsequently withdrew our January 6, 1989 letter and the enclosed
redacted copy of your response in order to better ensure personal privacy in
this matter. A revised redacted copy of your September 23, 1988 response is
enclosed with this letter.

In our August 12, 1988 letter, we requested that you initiate u investigation
in order to fully analyze the allegation, determine if the allegation was
valid, and take corrective actions you deemed necessary (Allegation
No. RIII-88-A-0074).

Your September 23, 1988 response, enclosed, indicates that while you could not
conclude that the alleged individual was fully fit for duty at all times in the
past, the individual was determined to be fit for duty at the time of your
investigation, and you determined that the individual had never posed a
potential security threat. We have no questions concerning your responses to
the allegations. However, your response indicated that your fitness-for-duty
procedures were not fully adhered to by certain of your employees who failed to
properly report cbserved fitness-for-duty related problems concerning the
alleged individual. Based on a telephone discussion with |tr. 8. Schrauder, on
November 23, 1988, we understand that you have taken actions to correct the
deficiencies. Specifically, a memo was sent to all plant employees, and
managers underwent additional training.

We will examine your corrective actions and documentation supporting your
responses during a future inspection. These actions will be tracked under
Open Item 50-346/88-0999-01. This allegation is considered closed.
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Centerior Energy Corporation 2 MAR 171389

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and a redacted version of your lettar dated September 23, 1988
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: Ltr dtd 9/23/88 from
D. C. Shelton to A. B. Davis
(redacted)

cc w/ enclosure:
D. Shelton, Vice President

Nuclear
L. Storz, Plant Manager
NRR/DRIS/SGB
NRR/DRIS/ SIB
NRR/DLPQ/PEB
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch

,

Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert M. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
State of Ohio, Public

Utilities Commission
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